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Date:  Dec. 1, 2017 
 
 
General Superintendents Report 
 
As I write this report (Friday Dec. 1st) volunteers at the museum are getting ready for the Santa 
Trains. Work has been in progress since the completion of the Pumpkin Trains.  
 
I am sure that Steve Habeck and his crew have been very busy getting the cabooses decked out in 
lights and Christmas decorated to be ready for our visitors.  
 
This along with the shop and the baggage car with Christmas lights and decorations waiting for Mr. 
and Mrs. Claus to visit us.  
 
While all the volunteers are busy at work over the Santa Trains, please take time to stop and thank 
them for all the work. Also, please stop and take a couple of pictures and send them to the 
Trainsheet editor for the next issue of the train sheet.  
 
I hope that everyone has a safe and Happy Holidays into next year. 
 
 
As always, there as so many volunteers that help around the museum all the time and I would be 
remised if I did not say thank you to all of you. I may have missed some specifically by name, 
however all of your help is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director, General Superintendent. 
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